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However you are spending the summer, we hope that you enjoy your time 
and that you are able to relax and return refreshed and ready for a busy 
start to the next academic year in September. 

UCAS EXAMS 

Our year 12 students 
worked so hard in       
preparing for their UCAS  
exams and their conduct 
during the exams was 
exemplary.  

It was lovely to see so 
many happy students   
opening their results    
envelopes yesterday. 
Well done year 12. 

Careers event 

Mrs Watt, our careers lead, organised a   
careers fair for our year 12 students on 3rd 
July. There were various stands for the    
students to visit, covering a range of        
careers. The students asked relevant    
questions and hopefully gained lots of       
information.  

Year 11 into 12 Taster Week 

Whilst the year 12 students were busy with 
their UCAS exams, we invited year 11 in to 
try some A level and BTEC lessons and 
meet some current Sixth Form students. 
Our society lead students spent time talk-
ing  with them about the societies we  
started this year. We hope that the new 
students will enjoy being part of one of the 
societies next year.  

Key Dates 

Tuesday 5th September— year 12 start 

Wednesday 6th September— year 13 start 

Goodbye year 13 

Year 13 students     
enjoyed a farewell meal 
at a restaurant in    
Watford and then a 
leavers lunch the     
following day in the 
Sixth Form area. It was 
lovely to see them all 
enjoying   themselves 
after working so hard. 

Sports Day 

 

A huge thank you 
to Huma and Kyra 
for arranging a fun 
sports day for year 
12. 

Everyone seemed 
to enjoy the day, 
competing for their 
form groups. 


